

Test 2 Reading

Choosing a Pet

- 1 **A1** Read the article about animals. Choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) for questions 1-3. Put a cross (X) in the correct box. Only one answer is correct. The first one (0) is an example.

●
●
●

[↻](#)
[🔍](#)
[🏠](#)

[HOME](#) | [ABOUT US](#) | [CONTACT](#)








Dogs are great pets but they need a lot of your time. You must take them out for a walk one or two times a day. Cats are easier because they only need food from you and they go out alone. Dogs and cats are fun and they enjoy playing.

Fish are very easy pets but they are not very interesting and you can't play with them.

Small animals like rabbits and mice are good for small children. They can learn to clean their houses and give them food.

What about a snake or a spider? They are small but a lot of people don't want them in their homes!

- | | |
|--|---|
| <p>0 Dogs need a lot of</p> <p>A food. ☐</p> <p>B time. ☒</p> <p>C sleep. ☐</p> <p>D water. ☐</p> | <p>2 What's the problem with fish?</p> <p>A They are difficult. ☐</p> <p>B They play a lot. ☐</p> <p>C They are boring. ☐</p> <p>D They eat special food. ☐</p> |
| <p>1 Which sentence is true?</p> <p>A Dogs are more difficult than cats. ☐</p> <p>B Dogs are nicer than cats. ☐</p> <p>C Cats eat a lot of food. ☐</p> <p>D Cats don't like games. ☐</p> | <p>3 Which pets are best for children?</p> <p>A Snakes. ☐</p> <p>B Small animals. ☐</p> <p>C Dogs and cats. ☐</p> <p>D Spiders. ☐</p> |

___/3

What's the Matter?

- 2 *A1 Match the problems (1-4) to the answers (A-F). You can use each letter once only. There is one sentence you do not need. Write your answers in the boxes. The first one (0) is an example.

YOUR PROBLEMS

- 0 I always feel tired so I don't do any sports. ☒ E
- 1 I often get toothache. ☐
- 2 I sometimes get headaches at school. ☐
- 3 What food is good for us? ☐
- 4 Which is the best sport for our bodies? ☐

OUR ANSWERS

- A The best sport for you is the sport you enjoy! The most important thing is to do some sport every day.
- B Fruit and vegetables are very good foods. You must eat many different kinds of food too.
- C You need to clean your teeth carefully after eating. No sugar because it is bad for your teeth.
- D Take your temperature then go to bed and rest for two or three days.
- E A good sleep is very important so don't go to bed late and have a good sleep every night.
- F Can you see the board? I think you need glasses. Have an eye test.

___/4

Weather in Canada

- 3 *A1 Read the blog. Answer the questions 1-5. Use a maximum of 4 words. Write your answers in the boxes. The first one (0) is an example.

I come from Vancouver in Canada. Canada is a cold, snowy country, right? No, wrong! Canada is a very big country and it has different kinds of weather.

Vancouver is wet but not very windy. It rains a lot in the spring and autumn but there are some days with good weather too.

The summer in Vancouver is very nice. It's the best weather of the year. It isn't too hot but it's sunny.

The winter isn't very cold but it's cloudy and it often rains. There's some snow, but not a lot. Other parts of Canada are very cold and there's a lot of snow.

- 0 Is all of Canada very cold?
- 1 When does it rain a lot?
- 2 When is the best weather?
- 3 Are the summers very hot?
- 4 What's the weather like in winter?
- 5 Is Vancouver the coldest city in Canada?

No, it isn't.

___/5

Test 2 Reading

Toasted Sandwiches

4 *A2 Read the instructions. Are the sentences 1-4 true, false or not given? Put a cross (X) in the correct box. The first one (0) is an example.

- First, cut two slices of bread. If you like, you can put some butter on the bread.
- Then you need to cut the cheese. You must cut thin slices. Put the cheese on one of the slices of bread.
- Slice a tomato, and put that on top of the cheese. If you like, you can add some ham as well.
- Next put the other slice of bread on top.
- Press the sandwich together.
- Put the sandwich under the grill for a few minutes then turn it and grill it on the other side.
- Cut it in half and serve on a plate with soup or salad.



	True	False	Not given
0 You must put butter on the bread.		X	
1 It's better to use brown bread.			
2 You have to put the cheese on both slices of bread.			
3 You needn't put ham in the sandwich if you don't want to.			
4 You must cook the sandwich for a long time.			

___ / 4

Free Time Fun

5 *A2 Read the comments about free time activities (A-F) and match them with the kinds of entertainment (1-4). There is one sentence you do not need. Write your answers in the boxes. The first one (0) is an example.

- A I enjoyed the action and my favourite actor was in it. The music was really cool, too. You should go and see it. Tickets are a bit expensive because it's 3D.
- B It's my favourite! It's on Thursday evenings and I watch it every week. I don't know who is going to win.
- C The show was very funny and the actors were really good. We were lucky because our seats were near the front and we could see really well.
- D We couldn't see them very well because there were lots of people and we were at the back. But we could hear! It was really loud. We danced and sang too.
- E It wasn't very interesting. All the photos were in black and white and I couldn't understand what it was about.
- F It wasn't too big and it was very interesting. There were a lot of very old things. The guide explained everything very well. It was certainly better than a history lesson!

- 0 Theatre ☒
- 1 Museum ☐
- 2 Film ☐
- 3 Concert ☐
- 4 Television programme ☐

___ / 4

Martha's Dream

- 6 *A2 Read the extract from a story. Choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) for questions 1-4. Put a cross (X) in the correct box. Only one answer is correct. The first one (0) is an example.

Martha was only fourteen but she didn't go to school. She loved school and was one of the best students in her class. She wanted to be a teacher. Unfortunately, her family was poor so she had to leave school when she was eleven. She found a job in a big house where a rich family lived. She cleaned the rooms and helped the cook in the kitchen. She was quite happy because the family were kind to her. She liked reading books and writing stories. When she was working, she thought of stories and when she went to her room after her day's work, she wrote the stories in a book.

She got up very early every morning. First, she had to clean the rooms downstairs before the family got up. Then she always had her breakfast in the warm kitchen with the cook. The cook was friendly and Martha enjoyed talking to her. After cleaning the bedrooms, it was time to help the cook prepare the lunch. She usually worked in the kitchen in the afternoon.

The house had a big library which she had to clean every Monday. This was her favourite day because she did the cleaning quickly and then she looked at the books. 'One day, when I'm a teacher, I'm going to write a book!'

0 Martha's parents

- A were both teachers. ☐
B had a very big house. ☐
C didn't work hard. ☐
D didn't have much money. ☒

3 When did she have breakfast?

- A Before she started work. ☐
B After cleaning the bedrooms. ☐
C Before cleaning the bedrooms. ☐
D While she was working. ☐

1 Why did Martha leave school?

- A She hated school. ☐
B She had to work. ☐
C School was too difficult. ☐
D Her school closed. ☐

4 She liked cleaning the library because

- A it was easy work. ☐
B she could do her homework. ☐
C she did it once a week. ☐
D she could read. ☐

___ / 4

2 What did Martha love doing?

- A Writing stories ☐
B Cleaning rooms. ☐
C Working in the kitchen. ☐
D Tidying her room. ☐

Test 2 Reading

TOTAL ___ /24

Exercise 1	
Exercise 2	
Exercise 3	
Exercise 4	
Exercise 5	
Exercise 6	
Total 24	

Check your level

0-6 = A1
7-12 = A1+
13-18 = A2
19-24 = A2+

Test 2 Listening

My Family

20

- 1 *A1 Listen to Nathan talking to a friend about her family. While listening, match the names (1-5) to the people (A-H). Write your answers in the box. There are two people that you do not need. The first one (0) is an example.

You will hear the recording twice.

You will have 20 seconds at the end of the second recording to complete your answers.

You now have 20 seconds to look at the task.

0 William	A brother
1 Amanda	B sister
2 Jamie	C mum
3 Caroline	D dad
4 Liam	E cousin
5 Bonnie	F aunt
	G uncle
	H grandpa

0	1	2	3	4	5
☒	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐

___/5

A Trip to Europe

21

- 2 *A1 Listen to Charlotte talking about her trip round Europe. While listening, answer the questions (1-5). Use a maximum of 4 words. Write your answers in the boxes. The first one (0) is an example.

You will hear the recording twice.

You will have 20 seconds at the end of the second recording to complete your answers.

You now have 20 seconds to look at the task.

- 0 Which was Charlotte's favourite country?
 1 How did Charlotte and Ellen travel to France?
 2 Where did they go by train?
 3 What did they visit in Spain?
 4 Where did they go in Italy?
 5 How did they travel from Italy to Greece?

Italy

___/5

Jack's House

22

- 3 *A1 Listen to David giving directions to Anna. While listening, choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) for questions 1-4. Put a cross (X) in the correct box. Only one answer is correct. The first one (0) is an example.

You will hear the recording twice.

You will have 20 seconds at the end of the second recording to complete your answers.

You now have 20 seconds to look at the task.

- 0 When is the party?

Friday	Saturday	Sunday	Monday
A ☐	B ☐	C ☒	D ☐

- 1 Which number bus must Anna catch?

14	43	53	45
A ☐	B ☐	C ☐	D ☐

- 2 Where must Anna get off the bus?

			
A ☐	B ☐	C ☐	D ☐

- 3 What is the name of Jack's road?

Lendan Road	Linden Road	London Road	Leaden Road
A ☐	B ☐	C ☐	D ☐

- 4 What is next to Jack's house?

			
A ☐	B ☐	C ☐	D ☐

___/4

Test 2 Listening

I Don't Feel Well



- 4 * A2 Listen to people talking about their health. While listening, match the pictures (A-G) with the speakers (1-4). Write your answers in the box. There are two pictures that you do not need. The first one (0) is an example.
- You will hear the recording twice.
You will have 20 seconds at the end of the second recording to complete your answers.
You now have 20 seconds to look at the task.

A



B



C



D



E



F



G



Speaker 0	☒
Speaker 1	☐
Speaker 2	☐
Speaker 3	☐
Speaker 4	☐

___/4

My Hobby



- 5 * A2 Listen to Ronan talking about his hobby. While listening, answer the questions (1-3). Use a maximum of 4 words. Write your answers in the boxes. The first one (0) is an example.
- You will hear the recording twice.
You will have 20 seconds at the end of the second recording to complete your answers.
You now have 20 seconds to look at the task.

- 0 What is Ronan's hobby?
1 Which instrument can Ronan play?
2 Where does the band practise?
3 When is the band going to play a concert?

Music

___/3

Test 2 Listening

A New Room

25

- 6 *A2 Listen to Isla talking to her friend Johnny about her new house. While listening, choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) for questions 1-3. Put a cross (X) in the correct box. Only one answer is correct. The first one (0) is an example.

You will hear the recording twice.

You will have 20 seconds at the end of the second recording to complete your answers.

You now have 20 seconds to look at the task.

- | | |
|--|---|
| <p>0 The girl's family</p> <p>A already live in the new house. ☒</p> <p>B are going to move house. ☐</p> <p>C are looking for a new house. ☐</p> <p>D must buy a new house. ☐</p> | <p>2 Isla's bedroom is mostly</p> <p>A grey. ☐</p> <p>B white. ☐</p> <p>C blue. ☐</p> <p>D yellow. ☐</p> |
| <p>1 The thing Isla likes best is</p> <p>A the furniture. ☐</p> <p>B her bedroom. ☐</p> <p>C the garden. ☐</p> <p>D the garage. ☐</p> | <p>3 When Isla isn't doing her homework, she sits</p> <p>A at her desk. ☐</p> <p>B on the floor ☐</p> <p>C on the bed. ☐</p> <p>D in an armchair. ☐</p> |

___/3

Test 2 Listening

TOTAL ___/24

Exercise 1	
Exercise 2	
Exercise 3	
Exercise 4	
Exercise 5	
Exercise 6	
Total 24	

Check your level

0-6 = A1
 7-12 = A1+
 13-18 = A2
 19-24 = A2+